

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 861758 (direct line) 01603 860505 (main office)

E-mail 6thform@taverhamhigh.org

Head of Sixth Form Mrs L Robertson

4 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 12 Fine Art/Photography

I would first like to welcome your child to their A-Level Art and/or Photography course.

The department offers a wide range of materials and media to use throughout the course which will enable your child to explore a range of processes and techniques. In order to continue the exciting and dynamic work produced every year in the department, I would like to ask for a small voluntary contribution of £25 for the year. This can be paid through WisePay and will help pay for the sketch books (Fine Art) as well as for the many materials and equipment used for both Art and Photography.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me and thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Ms K Daniels
Head of Department

